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MEMORANDUM 
 
 

To: Greater Heights Tree Service 
 
From: Alfred A. Barbato, Director of Purchasing 
 
Re:       Cutting, Trimming & Topping of Trees -Bid Ref #2222 

 
Date: March 28, 2025 

   
Please be advised that we have accepted the extension request for the Cutting, Trimming & Topping of Trees 
through April 30, 2026. This is the final possible extensions per the original bid specifications.  All current 
terms and conditions will remain in effect.   
 
Thank you 
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